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Agreements Discussed by Pawnee Co Commission 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commission Chairman Dennis Schaardt will represent the County during
the June 7th Pawnee City Council meeting when they discuss the Law Enforcement Interlocal
Agreement between the City and Pawnee County. 

County Attorney Jennifer Stehlik Ladman will make changes proposed to the agreement discussed
by the Board, the County Attorney and Sheriff Jayme Reed and Braden Lang. 

In other business Commissioners discussed the Handibus Interlocal Agreement with the City of
Pawnee City.  Commissioners voted to keep the agreement the same as last year with the City
paying the County $3,200 for the operation of the Pawnee County Handi-Bus from July 1, 2016,
through June 30, 2017. The agreement will be sent to the City for approval. 

Board members also conducted a public hearing to receive comment on a conditional use permit by
Verizon Wireless for a cell tower in Pawnee County. No one from the public attended to comment
and the Board approved the permit.
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